
 

 

 

August 10, 2022 

 

 

Rick Powell, PG 

Duke Energy 

526 South Church Street 

Mail Code EC13K 

Charlotte, NC 28202 

 

RE: Feasibility Study Work Plan 

CSXT Bramlette Road Site 

Greenville, South Carolina 

 

 

Dear Mr. Powell: 

 

The Department has reviewed the remedial investigation work that has been conducted to date at the 

CSX Bramlett Road Site.  Additionally, Duke Energy has presented to the Department some thoughts 

on potential path forwards in meetings and discussions.  The Department requests that Duke Energy 

submit a Feasibility Study Work Plan within the next 30 business days.  The Feasibility Study Work Plan 

should describe the procedures that will be followed to conduct a Feasibility Study and the preliminary 

scoping process to complete a Feasibility Study Report. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (803) 898-0910 or by email at cassidga@dhec.sc.gov. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
 

Greg Cassidy 

State Voluntary Cleanup Section     

Div. of Site Assessment, Remediation & Revitalization  

Bureau of Land and Waste Management  

   

 

cc: Lucas Berresford, BLWM 

 Natalie Kirkpatrick, EA Upstate Region 

 Betsy Seals, EA Upstate Region  

File #400801 
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